
From: Eric Sand  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 4:56 PM 
To: Link, Claudia J.   
Cc: Sand Eric Hale <eric.sand@icloud.com> 
Subject: Re: Reappointment to CVRAC 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]  

Hi Claudia,  
    My bio should red as follows: 
 
My name is Eric Hale Sand and my family have been residents of the Carmel Valley for over 100 years. I 
have served on the Carmel Valley Road Advisory Committee for a number of years and I would like to 
continue in that role. I have lived in Los Tulares, just east of the Carmel Valley Village, for 21 years and 
am currently a realtor in my office at 28 W. Carmel Valley Road in the Carmel Valley Village that my 
grandfather build as his brokerage in 1946. I am very familiar with road issues in the Carmel Valley and 
also current issues facing this area of Monterey County. 
 
    Thank you, 
 
       Eric Hale Sand 
 
 
Eric H. Sand 
 


